
Dear WES Parents, 

We need your help with a very important issue regarding the safety of 

our WES students!  

  

 

 

It’s nice to see how eager our students are to get to school in the 

morning, some as early as 7:15!  However, if you drop off your children 

at school in the morning, the earliest you may do so is 7:40 a.m.   

(7:30 a.m. if your child is eating breakfast at school).   

 

There is NO adult supervision until 7:40 a.m. for children being 

dropped off by their parents.  There is 1 staff person assigned outside 

at that time but that is for students riding an early bus to school.  

Additional staff supervision is provided at 7:40 a.m. for walkers,    

bikers, extra bus routes, and drop-off students.   

 

   

 

We realize parent schedules are very busy, but the number of children 

arriving before 7:40 a.m. without supervision has become an increasing 

safety issue.  Please consider using First Student Bus Company      

(532-4956)—it’s convenient, safe and free! Thank you! 

PLEASE...If you are a parent that drops off your 

student(s) in the morning before the school day 

starts, do not do so UNTIL 7:40 A.M.     

7:40 


